February 3, 2023

Dear High School Seniors,

The Virginia City Chamber of Commerce will be offering two
scholarships this year to graduating Madison County High School
Seniors. Fach scholarship will be awarded for $1,000. If you are
interested, please complete the information on the following page
and submit by April 10, 2022.

You can submit by mail to: Virginia City Chamber of Commerce
PO Box 218 Virginia City, MT 59755

or email to: info@virginiacity.com

We look forward to hearing from you and wish you all the best in
your future.

Sincerely,
Shauna Laszlo Belding
The Virginia City Chamber of Commerce

Po Box 218.
Virginia City, MT 59755
406.843.5555 800.829.2969
info(@wvirginiacity.com -
www.virginiacity.com




Virginia City Chamber of Commerce
Class of 2023 Scholarship

Name:

Madison County Address:

Phone number: Email:

Current High School: GPA:

University/Tech School:

Field of Study:

What inspired you to study in this field and what are your future
plans?

What are the benefits of growing up and going to school in a small
town?

What do you think the benefits of going to school in a larger
population are?




What advice would you give to a freshman starting High School?

What qualities make you stand out from your peers?

What book, poem or podcast have you found to be inspiring?

Essay questions:

1.How does Virginia City benefit Madison County?

2. If you were living in Virginia City, Montana back in the late
1800’s how would you have made a living?

Due by April 10, 2023
Please type your application and mail to:
Virginia City Chamber of Commerce
PO Box 218
Virginia City, MT 59755
or Email to: info@virginiacity.com



